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Bowden, Anissa

From: Jennifer Fike <jen.a.fike@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 5:32 PM
To: Long, Remy; John Ramsburgh; Stephanie Buttrey
Subject: Fwd: Greenbelt boundary

Would like to discuss Barry's email below during tomorrow's Exec Cmte meeting. 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Barry Lonik <blonik13@aol.com> 
Date: Wed, Feb 27, 2019 at 9:49 AM 
Subject: Greenbelt boundary 
To: <jen.a.fike@gmail.com> 
 

Hi Jen, given council's interest in reducing the city's percentage in future Greenbelt projects, one way that could be 
facilitated is to extend the Greenbelt boundary further west in Scio and Webster, and further north in Webster.  The 
current millages in those townships each run through 2024 (Ann Arbor Township is completely within the Greenbelt 
boundary); several projects are set to close in the coming months where city shares are one-third or less of the appraised 
value of the easements.  Boundaries were extended some time ago to reward townships that passed millages; the 
potential for expansion would be incentive for Northfield and possibly others to pursue new millages  
Is this something you would consider? 
Barry 


